Betty Gennarelli

From: Talcott Brown <talcottdesign12@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 12:23 PM

To: James Osborne

Ce: Grace Cardone; John E Newburgh (T PB) ; Carlos Domingues
Subject: Bannerman View Subdivision-PB Project # 2013-17

Jim,

I have the OC Health Dept waterline extension application for the above referenced project, however , based on
our conversation with them, the application must come from the Town. I can fill out most of it and bring it in to
you, if that's OK.

Also, does this have to go before the Town Board?

And, as a reminder, can you get a note to the ZBA that this property is in the Water District, before tomorrow
nights ZBA meeting?

Thank You!

CTBpe

Talcott Engineering Design PLLC

1 Gardnertown Road

Newburgh, NY 12550

845-569-8400

fax 569-4583

Always have your stuff when you need
it. Try Drop Box
http://db.tt/taHbwZ|E




